2--r. ¥. B. Edwards ' Japuary 9, 1957

we would like to have you attend it and sit in on one of the evening
roundtables. I think you would enjoy the experience, and would certainly
have an opportunity to meet a 1ot of writers (about half of our patrons
have published something, and all of them are very much in earnest).

Cordially yours,

W.S. CAMPBELL
(Stanley Vestal)
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